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Dear Trustees,
We wish to thank you for your on-going support of AFS Intercultural Programmes.

An AFS experience is a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity that greatly assists
development in young adults and provides them with skills that benefit them for the
rest of their life.

Since 1986 The Sargood Bequest has supported a number of participants to
participate in the AFS exchange experience. Over the past ten years you have
offered two scholarships per year to AFS participants valued at $7,500 each.

Students who participate in the AFS programme provide a substantial amount of
supporting information in their application documents, have endorsement by their
school and take part in a personal interview.

Those whose profiles are sent to the Trustees are selected on the basis of financial
need with the aim of giving young New Zealanders a life changing experience that
would otherwise have been beyond their reach.

Through your financial support we are able to ensure that worthy candidates who
would not otherwise be able to undertake an intercultural exchange are able to do
So.

All Sargood Bequest scholarship recipients are asked to report regularly on their
experience throughout the AFS exchange so that the Trustees can follow their AFS
experience.

It is a pleasure to work with The Sargood Bequest Trustees to ensure young New
Zealanders can reap the benefit of such a worthwhile scholarship.

Yours sincerely

Diana Rennie,
Programme Manager
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